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Abstract

This document contains the meeting minutes from the TGP Task Group Teleconference on May 9, 2006.



Roll Call (more may have attended – please send updates to TG Chair):

(x = Participated, o = Did not participate)

Lee Armstrong x

Broady Cash o

Carl Kain o

Bryan Wells x

Jerry Landt o

Wayne Fisher x

Doug Kavner o

Bob Sorrano x

Dick Roy x

Filip Weytjens x

Minutes:

Lee opened the teleconference call at 12:09 ET.

Introductions.

Lee reported on the conference call with the CAC. He discussed the differences in the number of comments received by TGn (about 10000) and TGp (about 2200). It was also mentioned that Tgn was going through the request for numbers that we went through in July 05. During the Jacksonville,fl meeting it needs to be emphasized that Tgp is still waiting for these numbers to be assigned.  

Wayne proceeded with a discussion on the comments received to clause 20.

· Clause 20.0: Comments were received requesting that no information on geographic location is included in the body. This information should be in an annex. Wayne will update the document to include this information in an Annex.

· Identical comments from different individuals were identified.

· Clause 20.1: Comments were received on the use of the term WAVE throughout the document. The comments request to update the definition and make sure that WAVE is used consistently throughout the document. 

· Both Wayne and Lee will go through the document and suggest resolution for any inconsistencies. 

· Regulatory requirements need to be updated.

· Paragraph line 16/17/18: Proposed recommendation is to remove most of this information as it is already addressed in other areas of the document.

· Doppler shift/sensitivity 10/20 has been discussed with Bob, Jerry, and Justin.

· Clause 20.1: Last paragraph: Information on the requirements should be in the introduction.

· It is expected that 99% of annex q will disappear.

Wayne will present the resolution of these comments during the meeting in Jacksonville, Fl.

Additional topics:

· We need to have a discussion on what changed in the later version of ma during the Jacksonville meeting. 

· Start discussion on moving .4 in .p because of other developments such as .11s. 

· Different standards bodies are asking for a copy of the 1609 standards. This request was not approved by the IEEE management board.

Brian discussed the action items that were open since last meeting and mentioned that no minutes of previous conference call were available. The open action items where action items to generate and resolve the category list that he proposed during the April 25 conference call. 

Conference call was adjourned at 1:14 EST.
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